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STAFF RECOMMENDATION TO CLOSE CASE


COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff”) and for its Recommendation states:

On May 1, 2002, the Commission issued an order directing Staff to investigate this matter for the reasons set out in its Order Regarding Motion to Withdraw, Directing Filing, and Canceling Conference.  In the attached Memorandum, which is labeled Exhibit A, Staff recommends that the Commission issue an order closing this case, for the reasons set out therein.  
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